
Appointment Letter to the Native American Task Force

October 30, 2024

From: Devanee Beckett, Human Rights & Community Relations <dbeckett@aft.org>
Date: Mon, Oct 21, 2024 at 9:13 AM
Subject: Appointment Letter to the Native American Task Force
To: Devanee Beckett, Human Rights & Community Relations <dbeckett@aft.org>
Cc: Julie Washington, Human Rights & Community Relations <jwashing@aft.org>

Sent on behalf of Regena Thomas & Ann Mitchell, Co-Director’s
AFT Human Rights and Community Relations Department
 
Hello Native American Task Force Member,
 
Attached, please find your appointment letter from AFT Executive Vice 
President Evelyn DeJesus to the Native American Task Force. We look 
forward to working with you to implement the priorities passed during the 
2024 AFT Convention.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.
 
Thanks,
Regena Thomas and Ann Mitchell
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